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HB 2230 

Relating to communication between state agencies 
regarding members of uniformed services 

 

HB 2230 requires the Oregon Health Authority to notify the Oregon Department of 

Veterans’ Affairs at least once a month with the names and addresses of uniform service 

members and veterans.  The Oregon Health Authority must obtain the uniform service 

member’s or veteran’s authorization to release this information.   

 

This additional information would allow the Oregon Department of Veterans’ Affairs to 

increase its outreach efforts.   

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2230 be reported out do pass. 
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